
            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsflash 
Friday 15th September 

 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

             

Discoverers 

Albert – for the confident way in which he has started the year. 

Daisy – for persevering with her writing. 

Explorers 

Harry – for a great start to year 2 and for persisting when he finds tasks difficult.  Harry is also a great role model to 
his peers. 

Reegan – when finding a maths challenge tricky, her determination to sort it out was outstanding.  Her smile was 
‘lovely’ when she achieved her goal! 

Adventurers 

Annabelle H – for starting the new year extremely positively and being helpful in class. 

Tyra – for being confident and settling in so well. 

Pioneers 

Scarlet D – for showing a really positive attitude to the beginning of Year 4. 

Jack E-C – for entering Year 4 with a new determating for hard work. 

 

Mr Irwin’s ‘Heroes of Hope’:  Daniel )             Both boys have shown outstanding initiative in different ways. 

              Teddy ) 
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This week’s  

Lovely Hats … 

Next week we look 

forward to seeing our 

new Reception class 

‘Innovators’ contributing 

to our ‘Lovely Hats’ 

Collective. 

9.15-9.30 every Friday, 

everyone is welcome!   



 

    

 

REMINDER … 

We maintain a ‘NO NUT’ environment for the safety of our children and so 

would you please make sure that if you provide your child with a packed lunch, 

please DO NOT include ‘nut’ snack e.g. pots of nuts, cereal bars with nuts on 

top etc 

Checkout the Hope Website for usual details of forthcoming events 

and more ! 

https://www.hopecommunityschool.org/news/?pid=16&nid=2 

Free breakfast at our 

Breakfast Café! 
 

 

 
   

 

Time: 8:15am – 8:50am every school day                                                          Place: School Hall 

We have two members of staff running Breakfast Café so you can drop your child off with them or you 

and your family are welcome to join us and enjoy spending time together eating breakfast. 


